NPRR Comments


	NPRR Number
	233
	NPRR Title
	Clarifying Method of Enforcing CRR Auction Limitation on Market Submissions

	
	

	Date
	May 19, 2010

	
	

	Submitter’s Information

	Name
	Barbara Clemenhagen on behalf of the Wholesale Market Subcommittee (WMS)

	E-mail Address
	bclemenhagen@topazpowergroup.com

	Company
	Topaz Power Group

	Phone Number
	(512) 314-8621

	Market Segment
	Independent Generator


	Comments


At the May 19, 2010 WMS meeting, WMS considered Nodal Protocol Revision Request (NPRR) 233.  WMS voted to endorse NPRR 233 in order to resolve foreseen conflicts with the maximum number of CRR bids which ERCOT can accept with two (2) recommendations to be considered prior to final approval:

(1) To limit the number of CRR AH affiliates to X to limit gaming in the allocation formula.

(2) If all of the allocated CRR bids are not utilized by CRR AH’s, there should be a mechanism to make the remaining, unused CRR bids available to other CRR AH’s.
Note: X was not established at WMS; however WMS asked market participants to provide recommended maximums in the NPRR comment period.  Further, WMS considered Luminant and Reliant comments submitted the morning of the WMS meeting; however due to timing and other concerns members were not prepared to endorse/amend those comments.
	Revised Proposed Protocol Language


None.
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